
--

State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

January 20, 1998 

Ms. Julie Gilson 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Ruthe E. Badger, Regional Director 

Resource Engineering Associates, Inc. 
8505 University Green 
Suite 200 
Middleton, WI 53562 

SUBJECT: 529 South Park Street Closure Data 

Dear Ms. Gilson: 

South Central Region Headquarters 
and Madison Fish Hatchery Office 

3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg, Wisconsin 53711 

TELEPHONE 608-275-3266 
FAX 608-275-3338 
TDD 608-275-3231 

FILE REF: Dane County 

The Department has reviewed the soils data submitted as part of the January 16, 1998 Tank Closure Data 
Report for the 529 South Park Street site. Based on the soils data provided there has been no detected 
release of petroleum residues to the environment from this site. Consequently, no further investigation 
or remedial actions are required at this site: If you have any questions or comments on this letter please 
contact me directly. 

Sincerely 

/YJ~~~ 
Michael Schmoller 
Hydrogeologist 
608-275-3303 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Service Primc:tlon 
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